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When:  April 13th 
Where:  The Central Nature Center

What to Bring:  Long pants, sneakers, a sweatshirt, bagged lunch, a water bottle, and a journal
The 4th graders will be taking a trip to The Central Nature Center to discover some of the plants and animals they have been learning about in class.  They will be leaving the school at 10:00 and returning around 2:00.  The students will be expected to bring their own bag lunch to eat at the nature center.  They will NOT be able to buy any food at the facilities.  
Please fill out the attached permission sheet and return it to your child’s teacher by April 5th.

*If you would like to chaperone the trip, please fill out the attached chaperone sheet.  We would LOVE your help!!!

Please contact the main office with any questions.

